The Tribal Transportation Planning
Organization (TTPO) Quarterly Meeting
Puget Sound Regional Council, Seattle,
WA
July 27, 2010

Photo right: Kirk Vinish, Lummi Nation Representative and Chairman of the TTPO





Photo left: Steve Lind, Washington Traffic Safety Commission presents to the TTPO

Photos courtesy of Michael Cardwell

Puget Sound Regional Council



The Tribal Transportation Planning Organization Quarterly Meeting Puget Sound Regional Council Seattle, WA, July 27, 2010

Photo left: *from left*, Jason Palmer, Colville Tribes, Joe Bonga, Director, Division of Transportation, BIA Northwest Region, Megan Cotton, Snoqualmie Tribe, WA State Department of Transportation Tribal Liaison, in back, Steve Lind, WA Traffic Safety Commission

Photo right: Josh Johnston, WA State Department of Licensing, and Kelli Croman, Puyallup Tribe, Marine View Ventures, provide an update on statewide tribal fuel tax activities.



Puget Sound Regional Council

The Tribal Transportation Planning Organization Quarterly Meeting Puget Sound Regional Council Seattle, WA, July 27, 2010

Photo top right: Keri Shepherd, Quileute Tribal representative, Annette Nesse, Jamestown S'Klallam Tribal representative and Secretary-Treasurer of the TTPO, Jim Long, Nisqually Tribe representative and Vice-Chairman of the TTPO, Jonathan Ciesla, Quinault tribe representative, and Kirk Vinish, Lummi representative and Chairman of the TTPO

Photo bottom right: Josh Johnston, WA State
Department of Licensing, Larry Ehl, WA State
Department of Transportation Federal Relations
Manager, Colleen Jollie, WHPacific, Keri Shepherd,
Quileute Tribe, Annette Nesse, Jamestown
S'Klallam



